
The Town of Penetanguishene is 

working to make improvements to 

the Park space between John Street 

and Bellisle Road.    The Town has 

engaged the services of a 

landscape architect to prepare 

design concepts for the 

redevelopment of the Martin Valley 

Park.  

   

 

For more information, contact:  

Sherry Desjardins  

Director of Recreation and Community Services 

705-549-7453 x 216   sdesjardins@penetanguishene.ca 

 

Martin Valley Park 

Tuesday May 22, 2018 

 5:00pm-7:00pm 
Townhall Council Chambers – 10 Robert Street W 

On Tuesday, May 22  from 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. a Public 

Consultation will be held to obtain feedback on the design 

concepts for improvements to the MARTIN VALLEY PARK on John 

Street, prior to being presented to Council for approval.   
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